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Newsletter  

On Monday we welcomed Mr Kinsey and Mr Shelmer-

dine from the Rotary Club into Assembly and they told 

us all about their latest initiative, the Rota-Toy Appeal.  

We are always delighted to be able to support such a 

worthwhile cause. The children should now have all 

brought home their boxes with instructions and  

suggestions and we would be grateful if you could return 

them by Wednesday morning (5th February).   

 
 

Congratulations to Maui, Maddie, Neve, Vanessa,  

Rosa, Maryam and William. Well done! 

Stars of the Week Rotary Shoeboxes 

            Kung Hei Fat Choy!  
         Happy Chinese New Year! 
 
EYFS and Year 1 have been celebrating Chinese New Year today! 

The children in KG and Reception have made Chinese lanterns and 

tasted some traditional Chinese food.  

 

They watched a video of a Chinese dragon dance and then made up 

their own dance in the Hall! 

 

 
In Year 1 the children have looked at Chinese 

decorations and learnt about some of the  

Chinese New Year traditions.  

 

They have enjoyed sharing stories and singing 

songs and every child has made a dragon 

mask.   



What’s On Next Week? 

 

Monday 3rd  Feb 

12.35pm F5&6 Team Practices 

3.30—4.15pm F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 4th 

8am F4 Prep Club 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch & Grow 

3.30-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 5th 

Rotary Shoeboxes to be returned 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm Chess Club 

2.30-3pm Kg Ballet 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 

PM ISA Junior Cross Country at Beech 

House. 1.30pm start. 
  

Thursday 6th 

8am F3-6 Judo  

12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Friday Fiddlers 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-5 Football 

4-5pm F6 Maths Club (optional) 
  

Friday 7th  

10.40am F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

4-5pm F3&4 Sports Club 

Merits and Courtesies 

Gold Merit  

F5 Georgina 

F2 Zara 

Silver Merit  

F5 Freya, Sofia 

F2 Illiyana, Charlie 

F1 Maryam, Katie 

Bronze Merit  

F3 Ali 

Bronze Courtesy  

F5 India 

F4 Anna, Saara 

F3 Sofia 

F1 Elizabeth 

Brainteaser of the Week 

 

C = 3, G = 7, L = 12, P = ? 

 
The first three correct answers brought back to 

Mrs Penn on Monday will get a sticker! 

York Replies 
 

Please hand in all York replies and payment on Monday 3rd 

February at the latest. 

Alderley Edge Festival reply slips 
The deadline for returning the AEF form is Monday 3rd Feb-

ruary. If you are entering an own choice class please attach a 

copy of your piece. Thank you!  

Book Fair 
The Book Fair is underway.  The Book Fair will be in the 

Speech and Drama Room until Tuesday 4th February. This 

will be the last session. It is open from 3.30 to 4.30pm and is 

run by volunteers from the Parents’ Committee.  There will 

be an earlier session for Kindergarten children on Monday 

3rd Feb from 12.30 to 1pm.   
 

In addition to being able to buy books on the day, you can 

also order from the catalogue and have the books posted   

directly or even pay via your mobile.  Please come and sup-

port the Book Fair—there will be a wide selection of great 

books and a percentage of profits goes  directly to the Par-

ents’ Committee.  The more books we sell the higher the per-

centage for Wilmslow Prep PC! 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Happy birthday this week to: 

Scarlett (Rec) 

Sophie, Rosa & Zara (F2) 

Have a lovely birthday!  

 


